
 
The Division of Student Affairs organized the Committee Meeting
 

March 4, 2021 
 
On Thursday, March 4, 2021, at 09.00 a.m., MUPY’s Division of Student Affairs organized the
committee meeting. In this regard, Asst. Prof. Dr. Luerat Anuratpanich, Deputy Dean for Student
Affairs and Quality Development, summarized all of the student activities held over the past six
months. There were 16 faculty members who joined and discussed the operation and activity
development for the students’ benefits which will holistically nurture students’ potential in the
future.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/2878


